
 

 

133 Molesworth Street 
PO Box 5013 

Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 

T+64 4 496 2000 

 

 
26 May 2020 
 
 
Bronwyn Pullar 
 
By email: fyi-request-12887-ab41afcc@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref:  H202003806 
 
 
Dear Bronwyn 
 
 
Response to your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 25 May 2020 for: 
 

“Under the Official Information Act 1982, I request the  15 May 2020 PDF document 
covering the 'Covid 19 contact tracing application for the privacy impact assessment', 
posted to this link on the Ministry of Health website: 
https://www.health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/pages/covid-19-contact-tracing-
application-privacy-impact-assessment-15may20.pdf” 

 
A copy of the document ‘COVID-19 Contact Tracing Application Privacy Impact Assessment’ is 
publicly available at the following address: 
https://health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/pages/nz_covid_tracer_pia_18_may_2020.pdf.  
 
I trust that this information fulfils your request. Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right 
to ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under this request. 
 
Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 
Ministry of Health website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Zoe Royden 
Acting Manager OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 

https://health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/pages/nz_covid_tracer_pia_18_may_2020.pdf

